YARD LIGHT REMINDERS
Per the covenants, please ensure your yard light is in proper working order.  If you need any replacement parts for your original yard light, they can be purchased at Tepper Electric at 608 S Neil St, Champaign, IL 61820.  Also, the large plastic globes if not available at Tepper can also be purchased at Springfield Electric at 901 N Mattis Ave, Champaign, IL.
Other options to an electric connection light, is a solar powered light may be changed out on your pole should your electric no longer work to the pole (shorts or otherwise). There are options available online and locally for solar-powered lights with photo-sensitive sensor so it will turn on at dusk and off at dawn. 
